
                Telephone: 631-567-2000                                                 Fax: 631-567-2640 
Website: www.transmissionkits.com                                   e-mail: sales@transmissionkits.com 

               
               
               
               
               
               
          Sept 2004 
 

 
 

FORD 5R55N, 5R55W 
UPDATE 

 
Our advisory board has pointed out a significant problem with 

5R55N, and 5R55W units.  The 4 – 3 Pre-Stroke        
Intermediate Band Control Valve Spring may break due to the 
spring being machined incorrectly.  They also point out, a code 
P0795 (Pressure Control Solenoid C circuit failure or shortage) 

may be present as well. 
These springs are not available in bulk from OE and until now 

builder had to buy the entire Valve body to solve this problem. 
Precision International has added this spring (PI part number 

53799C / Sub kit K-53799C) to our kits for these units. 
Kit numbers K53900N and K53900W with date codes of 04261 

and later will contain the spring. 
Please contact your Precision International distributor or sales 

representative for more information. 
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